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This technical statement is prepared by Charles Williamson, technical consultant to  
Sound of Life, Inc., licensee of WGWR. 
 
The purpose of this application is to modify an existing construction permit to specify a 
different site, different power level and different directional antenna. 
  
In December, 2008, WGWR was forced to relocate to a different tower site, since the 
landlord decided to remove the tower and vacate the property on which it stood.  
WGWR is operating under a Special Temporary Authority (STA) to operate from 
another nearby site.  It is intended to build out the facility as proposed at the present 
STA site. 


